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Message sent from Olathe Public Schools

Parents-

Since we are not able to do any performances in person we have hired a videographer to come and record students on Tuesday,
December 8th. We are still working on the schedule for each group, but it would be from 3:30 to approximately 6:30 and each group
would get 30 minutes to rehearse and record one piece. We would not have concert uniforms, but would ask for students to "dress
nice" and we can talk through what that looks like with the students in class. Once we get it recorded and mastered then we will try to
have a window of time where parents can view it. | am still working with publishers to pay the correct fees to get rights to do all of this
in a legal capacity. As we work on the schedule with the videographer please let us know if your child has conflicts that will keep them
from attending (including Covid concerns). We want to make sure we have enough students available for each group to make a quality
recording.

Thanks,
Mr. Smikahl



